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BIG ANOUCEMENT FROM BOOTH LAKE MEMORIAL PARK 

ALL RESIDENTS OF TOWN OF TROY, TOWN OF EAST TROY AND THE 

VILLAGE OF EAST TROY.  WE HAVE EXCITING NEWS FOR THE WINTER 

MONTHS 

THE PARK BOARD HAS DECIDED THAT IT’S TIME TO USE THE PARK 

MORE THAN 3 MONTHS OF THE YEAR!  SO, THE PARK HAS PURCHASED 

A SKATING RINK AND A HOCKEY RINK.  ALSO, CROSS-COUNTRY SKIING 

WHEN SNOW COVERING IS PRESENT. 

THIS WILL ALL TAKE PLACE AT THE UPPER AREA. WEATHER PERMITTING 

THE RINKS WILL BE OPEN DECEMBER 23 THRU JANRUARY 2 FROM 

NOON (12) TO 7 PM 

THE REST OF THE SEASON, THE PARK WILL BE OPEN FRIDAYS 3 PM TO 7 

PM, SATURDAYS AND SUNDAYS NOON (12) TO 7 PM. 

 FOR THE FIRST YEAR THE PARK WILL HAVE A DONATION CONTAINER 

FOR USE  

THE THREE MINICIPALITIES ARE ALL PERCIPITATING TO MAKE THIS 

SUCCESSFUL.  

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR ANY CONTRIBUTIONS TO CONTINUE 

SUCCESSFULLY. 

WE LIVE IN AN AWESOME JOINT COMMUNITY 

                                                     Booth Lake Memorial Park Board 
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